45 Hallcrown Pl
Toronto, Ontario, Canada
M2J 4Y4

Toronto City Hall
13th fl. W_, 100 Queen St. W,
Toronto ON M5SH 2N2

To The City Clerk:

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing to inform you that on February 15" and 16™, 2013, Ardziv, an Armenian
youth organization, will be hosting its third annual Winterfest within the Armenian
Community Centre. In light of the fact that we will have an outdoor bar, our liquor permit

application requires that we notify you of the event and provide you with the necessary
details.

This annual winter festival is a public event that has been organized by Ardziv for the
past two years, as noted above. Our approximate attendance each year is anywhere
between 500 and 700 people per day. To facilitate the event, we employ licensed

bartenders. This party is held within the Armenian Community Centre, 45 Hallcrown
Place, Toronto, Ontario, M2J 4Y4,

Ardziv 2011-2013 Executive
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